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Rep. Black language on FY24 Medicaid rates 

 

Sec. __.  FISCAL YEAR 2024 MEDICAID REIMBURSEMENT RATES; PRIMARY  

               CARE AT 100 PERCENT OF MEDICARE 

In its fiscal year 2024 budget proposal, the Department of Vermont Health Access 

shall either propose to reimburse Medicaid participating providers for primary care 

services at rates that are equal to 100 percent of the Medicare rates for the services or 

provide information on the additional amounts that would be necessary to achieve full 

reimbursement parity with the Medicare rates. 

 

 


